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From: Roni Jensen
To: Sen Beyer; Sen Monroe; Sen Riley; Sen Thomsen; Sen Girod; LaBar James; Wangler Jessica
Subject: Senate Bill 13
Date: Monday, February 16, 2015 10:08:01 AM


Dear Senator,
I strongly object to any legislation that would limit or erode my rights under the
Oregon Constitution to be free from unreasonable searches and seizures. SB
 13, in conjunction with SJR 3, would do just that.  I urge you to oppose those
measures in committee and in every step of the process.


 There is no reason to believe that stopping drivers who have done nothing to
cause suspicion is a productive use of scarce police resources. Police manning
roadblocks are NOT out on the road watching for impaired drivers. They ARE
stopping lots of people who have done nothing wrong and questioning them.


Regards,


Veronica Jensen
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